
 

  

On Friday 27th June, 5 pupils and 2 members of staff went to New Hall 
School in Chelmsford for a French and Spanish A-level taster day. On 
arrival, pupils were treated to a breakfast of croissants and fruit juice 

before being taken on a tour of the school by pupils of the school - all in 
French or Spanish of course. During the day pupils took part in various 

activities such as cooking in their dedicated languages food technology 
rooms, intense grammar sessions, and sample A-level level lessons. 
French students took part in a debate about mobile phones in school 

and Spanish pupils had to dress up to learn about festivals. The day was 
rounded off with a talk from the Headteacher about the bursaries, 

scholarships and grants that are available to pupils to study A-level 
French or Spanish at New Hall. The pupils were engaged throughout the 

day and had chance to show off their excellent language skills. They 
were a credit to our school. 

 



 


